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Connecting with the Millennials:recruiting the next generation
Lincoln College, 28th September 2016

Feedback from table discussions:

What do we need to do to encourage the next generation of workers to consider a career in the public sector? What can the Compact do to help?
Be clear about who / what careers you want to target – being aware of current and predicted workforce and sector shortages, both nationally and locally.

Work better together e.g. training providers – where they are not the ‘expert’ in an area, work together to refer.

Look at how we all (i.e. within organisations) attract people. Is there any good practice that could be shared?

Look at what we offer and whether it is comparable with what other employers offer, not just in terms of salary. Promote the positive aspects of working in the public sector.

Consider more flexible ways of recruiting. How easy do we make it for young people (or anyone) to apply? Look at the recruitment procedure, perhaps make more use of social media.

Careers advice in schools – hold events or assemblies with speakers from apprenticeship providers, colleges, Apprenticeship Ambassadors. Make young people aware of opportunities out there other than A levels and university.

Public sector could offer more work experience to school students.

‘Career Day’ visits around public sector organisations.

Offer entry level apprenticeships and trainee opportunities.
